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NON-MOTORIZED 
VEHICLE PARKING 

ON STREETS 
Just a reminder that 
non-motorized vehi-

cles (horse trailers, travel trailers, 
boats, etc.) should not be parked 
on the street/right- of-way during 
the winter months when we are 
plowing snow.  
     Also, please be sure that you 
are not parking vehicles, boats, 
travel trailers, etc. in the alleys.  
The alleys should always be ac-
cessible for utility work, etc.   

Water and Sewer 
 
Please remember that your water meter readings are only estimated dur-
ing the winter months.  Don’t be surprised if your water bill is higher 
when actual reads are taken in the spring.  Also, per resolution, the water 
rate will go up 4% in February 2022, which is an increase of $1.66 a 
month.  The base water rate will be $43.15.  The council did approve the 
$20.00 rate increase for sewer, passing resolution #810 at the November 
Council Meeting.  This increase is to help pay for the town’s upcoming 
sewer system upgrade.  The new sewer rate will be  $69.83.   If you have 
any questions, please contact Jenni at 509-229-3887. 

 
 
 
 

 
COLTON LIBRARY NEWS  
WEEKLY STORYTIME 
The Colton Library has Storytime for children ages 
2-5,  every Monday at 10:30 a.m.  Storytime is an 
educational program designed to start children on 
the path to learning letters, numbers, colors, and 
shapes in addition to early reading skills.   
 
Storytime generally has a theme and focuses on a 
number and letter each week, and also includes a 
craft, songs, stories and a snack.   Please consider 
bringing your preschooler to this FREE, FUN pro-
gram! 
        
Call Holly at 229-5278, for more information. 

Special Levy 
A special thank you to all who voted YES for our  special levy.  We will continue to use 
this  money to improve our town.  Thank you so much! 
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